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Volunteering within School  

Would you like to help out in school?  We are   

always grateful if anyone can spare a couple of 

hours a week to help in the classrooms, listening 

to children read, or to assist children in their 

work.  

If you would like to volunteer in school, please 

email Sarah Mark, HR Officer at                      

sarahmark@grovewood.essex.sch.uk or call into 

the school office.  

Grove Wood Primary School is committed to  
safeguarding and promoting the welfare of our 
children and expects all staff and volunteers to 
share this commitment. Regular volunteers will be 
subject to an   enhanced Disclosure and Barring 
Service check, along with all relevant             
safeguarding checks. 

Dates for the diary this week: 

21st January  - Sports Hall Athletics 
District event  

24th—O2 Young Voices  

Attendance Stars for this week are: 

2CJ with a fantastic 99.7%  

And  

5CS with a fabulous 99.3%  

Themed Lunch Winners 
 
 
REC BLUE DELILAH WILSON     
REC GREEN  JACK TURNER   
REC YELLOW  FLORENCE COURTS     
1CA  WILF TUCKER     
1JF  ALFRED LEWIS  
1JM  REUBEN BAKONYVARI       
2EL  JAKE FITZPATRICK       
2CJ  HAYDEN TIMMS      
2JC  ANNALIESE CUTHBERT     
3GS  ANNABELLE LA ROCQUE-MARTIN       
3KO  ETHAN REDGRAVE      
3ST  ELYSHA YATES      
4DS  MATTHEW KING       
4HT  OWEN HOBBS       
4JT  KYLE CHAPMAN      
5CS  HARRY HEMMINGS       
5FA  FREYA NEAL      
5JB  HARRY RIXON      
6DP  JAMIE BENNETT      
6HR  HARRY WARNER      

Year 4 Sainsbury’s School 
Games Netball Intra House 
winners were Emerald 

Stars of the Week!   

                        

Blue— Frankie Noble 

Yellow— Emmie Ingram 

Green— Cameron Darnell 

1CA— Oliver Stephens 

1JF— Kelsey Price 

1JM—Amelie Sugg  

2CJ— Dexter Knight 

2EL— Olivia Kirkland 

2JC— Toby Peters 

3GS— Clarke Reed 

3KO— Jacob Hamer 

3ST— Tommy Smith 

4JT— Alice Butler 

4DS— Elizabeth Hall 

4HT— Oliver Beckett 

5CS— Sophie Stanford 

5JB—  Nathan Brown 

5FA— Alice Miller 

6DP— Alanna Norris 

6MB— Harry Kalaydjian 

6HR— Evie Bradford 

 

Rainbow Class:  

Harrison Bishop  



PAGWPS NEWS 

This Week your children have brought home 

our Family Race Night letter.  The event is 

being held in the sports hall on Saturday 8th 

February , doors open at 6pm.  Tickets cost 

2.50 per adult and £1.50 per child.  Bring 

your friends and family it is going to be a 

great night!!! 

We are also still looking for donations of     

bottles, chocolates, unwanted unopened toys, 

board games and gift sets.  Many thanks in 

advance 

Congratulations to the Hockey Team 
who went to Clements Hall for the 
Annual year 5/6 Hockey Tournament 
on Tuesday 14th January. We were    
undefeated in our pool matches   
scoring a fabulous 4 goals. Our   
greatest match came against 
Plumberow where we held them to a 
draw in what was by far our best   
performance! We went through to the 
semi finals where we eventually lost 
to who became the overall winners. 
Huge well done and thank you goes 
to Riley S, Riley O, Alex, 
Harry, Jack, William, 
Daniel, Macei, Lily and 
Isobel. 

Last week, the Grove Wood Dodgeball Team took part 
in the Dodgeball County finals at The Deanes school. 
The team, consisting of 7 very talented players, 
played 4 groups games, winning two and  losing two. 
This was enough to take the team to the super 10s. 
Now competing in the top 10 competition meant the 
team was going to have to be at their very best to 
move forward into the semi finals. After    playing 4 
very tough games, the team managed to secure two 
wins, a draw and only suffered one loss. The semi  
finals beckoned which the team lost to the eventual 
winners. Following this, the team played in the third 
place playoff but lost to a school they had lost to 
twice   already throughout the day. It was a brilliant 
day and finishing as the 4th best school in the county 
is a huge achievement and we are very proud of the 
team.  
Mr Benson 






